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As old man winter carries in the joys of Christmas, he also dragged in the misery of Covid. The 
transportation department has been diligently sanitizing the busses after each route and maintaining a 
surplus of masks for those who need one. The janitorial department has been sanitizing daily and we 
also applied Prevent X to all surfaces inside the buildings, classrooms and busses. Prevent X is applied 
with a special applicator that electrically charges the product to wrap around the surface. Prevent X kills 
germs up to 90 days inside and 30 days outside (according to the salesman).

As for the maintenance department we started the air handlers at the middle school. The air handlers 
bring fresh air in from outside, preheat it then forced to each room. We have replaced all air filters on all 
HVAC systems and made sure they are working properly. The old boiler in the high schools is belching 
out steam to every room. So far we have had minimal trouble with it, we had to replace a few blower 
motors and a couple thermostats.

Over Christmas break Delta fire is going to do some upgrades and maintenance on the fire system at the 
middle school. They will be replacing some sprinkler heads and a section of the main water line that 
developed a leak. I welded a patch on the pipe to get it by till they can come replace it.

Mr. Muir wanted to mention he has been working with the engineers on the addition to the grade 
school. He is also trying to figure out the cost and how to move the old storage building to another spot.

We will supply all dispensers and door hardware to the builders therefore they will be the same as what 
we are utilizing now.
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